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Chairman Homberg and members of the Senate Appropriations Committee, I am Jennifer Henderson, 

Director Planning and Housing Development Division with North Dakota Housing Finance Agency. I am 

attending today’s hearing to be available for David Flohr, Executive Director, North Dakota Housing 

Finance Agency who providing testimony, if he requests information.  

 

  


